IOED N EROULGIVINEINR  YouR WESTERN COUNTRY MUSIC STATION

SIXTH FLOOR HELENA BLDG. + PLUME STREET + NORFOLK 10, VA,

March 1, 1955

Se R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, #assachusetts

Dear Mr, Morss:

I received you letter sent to
me about hearing our station on
February 22, 1955 and I'd like to
thank you for your information.

Your report was correct and
if there's anything I can do for
yoWs.evrite me!l

Thanking you, I am _

wf:lﬁy‘”ﬁ}ncerely, | 3 cl_-_::
- ¢ ;

TCS/bb Ted C. Spivey
Chief Engineer



